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Membership Dues & 1st Qtr Space Fees 
Please remember that the annual membership fee and permanent space fees are due 
by Monday, January 15th. All vendors, including musicians, temporary and permanent 
pay the annual membership fee.  
You can make a payment with a credit card  using the link in your emailed invoice. You 
may also come into the office Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday from 9:30 am - 1:30 
pm. The office can only accept money orders or checks for any amount greater than 
$20. No cash please!  
After Jan. 15th there will be a $15 late fee as well as suspension until paid.  
New permits are being printed as payments are received. If you have paid already you 
can pick up your permit in the office or check with your Block Coordinator if you are a 
permanent vendor.  
All vendors will need to have their 2018 permit displayed by Feb. 3.  
 
New Block Coordinators 
 
The North 400 and North 200 blocks would like to welcome their new block 
coordinators. 
North 400 will be welcoming back Rocky Ray who previously served as the block 
coordinator in the North 200 block. Mr. Bill Lopez has stepped down as block 
coordinator but will continue to be apart of our great market. Thank you for all your help 
and a job well done Bill!  
North 200 will be welcoming Kerry Carmona of Kandle Karma as their new Block 
Coordinator.  
We look forward to the coming year, and appreciate all the Block Coordinators and 
everything they do!  
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NMSU Bowl Champions Celebration  
The City of Las Cruces has announced that a celebration for our Bowl Champion 
Aggies will be held Saturday, January 20, 2018 at 12:00pm. The festivities will be on the 
Plaza de Las Cruces and will include members of the team, coaching staff, marching 
band, and other NMSU dignitaries. GO AGGIES! 
 
 
Happy Birthday!  
We would all like to wish Al Hernandez of Al's Crafts a belated birthday! Al celebrated 
his birthday on January 3rd. Al and his wife Gloria have been vendors with us for 37 
years!  
 
Have a Great Idea? 
The Marketing Committee is always looking for great ideas! As we try to plan the year 
we would love to hear your ideas on things to do for the market! We enjoy doing special 
things around the holidays and would like to hear your ideas! Have a thought on 
something special for Valentines Day? Share it! How about Easter? If you have some 
ideas talk to Tiffany (Market Manager) or Karin Bradshaw (Marketing). Or you can send 
an email to ​fcmlcinc@gmail.com 
 
  
Upcoming Board Meeting 
  
Monday February 12, 2018 5:30pm-7:30pm ​Location TBA- pending new office location 
Please bring your own chair 


